
ALTA National Title Professional Designation Council Report 
Chair: Deborah L. Scott NTP, TPN  

Staff Liaison: Deirdre Green 

 

 

Recent Meetings:   October 21, 2019, Austin, TX 

 

Future Meetings:   TBD Conference Call 

 

Recent/Current Projects: 
• With 12 NTPs not renewing their designations at the end of 2019, the NTP Council asked 

staff to find out why those NTPs were not renewing: 
o Five retired 
o Five were unable to meet the requirements to earn ten NTP Points through ALTA 

involvement 
o We were unable to get in touch with two designees 

• The Council would like to develop a list of ways to earn ALTA-related NTP Points that 
don’t include meeting attendance. A preliminary list includes: 
o Committee service 
o Authorship 
o Webinars (participation or speaking) 
o Education 
 

Future Activities/Projects: 
• Direct marketing: The council would like to market directly to people who hold a state 

designation. ALTA staff will reach out to the states to see if we can get their list of 
designees. The council will develop a flyer or a letter to send. 


